
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

0.22 Acres 
MLS #135581 

UC #23042-35581 

Kelly Parker 
mkparker315@bellsouth.net 
Office: (601) 250-0017 
Cell: (601) 324-9760 
SouthernStatesRealty.com 

911 New York Avenue, McComb 
 

Single owner! This brick home for 
sale boasts a large family den with 
gas log fireplace as well as an 
oversized living room, 3 bedrooms 
and 2.5 baths. Pristine condition!!! 
This home has been immaculately 
taken care of on the inside and the 
outside is low maintenance and in 
great shape! Move in ready!! This 
home for sale in Pike County, MS is 
comfortable and clean! Corner lot 
with fenced back yard and long-
established plantings like camelia, 
azalea and more. This is great 
opportunity to get into a well-loved 
and taken care of property for a great 
price! Close to the city, shopping, 
hospital and restaurants. 1.5 hours 
from New Orleans, LA and Baton 
Rouge, LA. 

31.248759, -90.464765 GPS 

$109,000 


